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From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 1:25:22 PM
To: John Talbert; Roger Hickman
Cc: Tom Shaw
Subject: RE: BREC Environmental Compliance Plan
Importance: Normal

What else is required to be the full ECP?

From: John Talbert
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 11:31 AM
To: Eric M. Robeson; Roger Hickman
Cc: Tom Shaw
Subject: BREC Environmental Compliance Plan

Gentlemen,

The ECP you have is described, in David Spainhoward’s testimony in case 2007-00460, as “a
limited Big Rivers Electric Corporation Environmental Compliance Plan” which was filed to
support an environmental surcharge. The plan was “not a full environmental compliance plan
treating all of the various environmental issues Big Rivers will face with respect to the
operations of its units” but was submitted “pursuant to the requirements of KRS 278.183 solely
to support the recovery of the costs of the three programs” (described in the plan). Mr.
Spainhoward goes on to say that “Big Rivers is developing a more comprehensive and more
global environmental compliance plan, of which the attached Environmental Compliance Plan
would be only a portion”.

So, what you have, it would appear, is the latest Big Rivers ECR.

John Talbert
Director Regulatory & Government Relations
Big Rivers Electric Corporation
201 Third Street
Henderson, Kentucky 42420
270-844-6179 Work
270-454-3739 Cell
270-869-9019 Fax
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